SAVE THE DATE: TV TEST PROCEDURE WORKSHOP, JUNE 19, 2006, IN
LONDON, ENGLAND

The UK Market Transformation Programme, Australian Greenhouse Office, and
U.S. EPA invite you to participate in an International TV Test Procedure
Workshop in London, England on June 19, 2006, to be held in conjunction
with the Energy Efficiency in Domestic Appliances and Lighting (EEDAL)
conference. During this working session, participants will discuss and share
feedback on a Draft test procedure designed to measure the power consumption
of all TV technologies in active mode.

This notice is being sent to a wide range of stakeholders. Please pass this
invitation onto relevant engineers, technical marketing, and QA colleagues. This
session will focus solely on the Draft test procedure; not on potential power
consumption levels or policy questions.

Preliminary information on the workshop is available at:
http://livegroup.co.uk/EEDAL. Click on ‘Side Events’ located on the left
navigation tool bar and scroll down to ‘International TV Power Consumption Test
Methodology Workshop.’

Additional details, such as a confirmed meeting time, location and agenda, will be
distributed shortly, along with information on how to register for this event.

For U.S. stakeholders who are unable to attend the June 19, 2006, workshop in
London, a follow-up workshop will be planned in the U.S. shortly afterwards.
Details on this U.S. workshop will be distributed in the coming weeks. However,
we encourage you to pass this invitation along to your European colleagues so
that they can patrticipate in the June 19, 2006, workshop.

NOTE: For those stakeholders also interested in attending EEDAL June 21 — 23,
2006, please be aware that there is a separate registration process and
conference fee. Information on conference registration can be found at:
http://livegroup.co.uk/EEDAL. Discounted registration for EEDAL is available
until April 30, 2006.
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